
From: Len <len_ichton@comcast.net> 
Date: Fri, Apr 2, 2021 at 12:27 PM 
Subject: Parking Placards 
To: Bill Manzi <wmanzi@seabrook.org>, Theresa Kyle <terrycit1@comcast.net>, Ella Brown 
<ellab8501@gmail.com>, Abul Khan <a1b2khan@msn.com> 
 
 
Good Afternoon, 
Mr. Manzi 
Ms. Kyle 
Ms. Brown 
Mr. Khan 
I would to thank you for your continuing effort on behalf of the residents of Seabrook . 
 
I would like to register my voice on two issues for the upcoming selectman meeting; 
 
I vote NO on Beach Placards. 
 
I vote YES for the continuation of the $200 fine for non residents parking at the beach. 
 
Thank you 
 
Lenny Ichton - 35 year beach resident  
4 Andover Street 
Seabrook, NH 
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